In light of the recent events that have unfolded across the UK, the
Association of Dental Groups (ADG) wishes to express its
unequivocal condemnation of the racist and Islamophobic
disturbances that have marred our communities.

Such behaviour stands in stark contrast to the values of diversity
and inclusivity that we, as an organisation, staunchly advocate.

The ADG represents 10,000 dentists working in 1,800 practices
across our country - many in communities affected by the rioting.
We fully support the diligent efforts of our law enforcement
agencies who have been working tirelessly to restore peace and
order. Their commitment to safeguarding the public and
upholding the rule of law during these challenging times is
commendable.

We would also like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the
individuals and groups who are actively engaged in resolving the
situation. Your dedication to fostering unity and understanding is a
beacon of hope amidst these trying circumstances.

The ADG stands in solidarity with all those affected by these
events and remains committed to promoting an environment of
mutual respect and tolerance.
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